G Castrol

CERTIFICATE

We would like to thank Mr.

Jan Lagoda

for his very good cooperation with the
Polish Castrol Industrial Team
and the successful conclusion of the project:

Data Bases and IT Software Preparation for
Castrol Chemical Management Programmes*

We highly appreciate the commitment and
professionalism cf Mr. Lagoda.

Marcin Luity
Sales/ylilpagpr Eastern Gurope
Iram A



